
 

 

 

COMMITTEE ON EDUCATIONAL POLICY 

December 5, 2023 

 

To:  Sang-Hee Lee, Chair 

  Riverside Division 

 

From:   Ward Beyermann, Chair 

  Committee on Educational Policy 

 

Re:  Proposed B.A. in Environmental Studies 

 

The Committee on Educational Policy (CEP) reviewed the proposed B.A. in Environmental 

Studies at their December 1, 2023 meeting and voted to support the proposal. The Committee 

does request that the program correct the number of total units on page 19 from 48 to 52. 

 

Academic Senate  


